Mescalero Tribal IV-D Child Support

Enforcement Office
PO Box 300, Mescalero, NM B8340
Phone: (575)464-2577 or 464-2578

Fax: (575)464-2599

MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL CUSTODIAL PARENTS & NON-CUSTODIAL PARENTS

FROM: Kateri Cervantes, MATCSEO DIRECTOR |- Cotn

DATE: March 24, 2020
RE: CHILD SUPPORT PAYMENTS

Due to the closure and the State of Emergency of the Mescalero Apache Tribe and
in order to slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the Child Support Office will
be closed for the two weeks as specified. We will reschedule all future
appointments for a later date.

Although the Child Support Office will be closed, ALL CHILD SUPPORT
DEDUCTIONS WILL STILL BE PROCESSED IN A TIMELY MANNER.
My staff and I will make sure all payments will be mailed out as soon as we
receive them. This includes any that come through the mail and also the deductions
from the Inn of the Mountain Gods, and the Mescalero Apache Tribe. If you
have any questions please feel free to call and leave a message @ 575-464-2577. 1
will check them daily.

Please Stay Safe and Healthy!!!



